IDN PDP WG 1 Telephone Conference
12 May 2010

Attendees:

Jaap Akkerhuis, Expert on Standardisation
Bart Boswinkel, ICANN

Mandy Carver, ICANN

Gihan Dias, .lk

Chris Disspain, .au (Chair)

Manal Ismail, GAC

Cheryl Langdon-Orr, At-Large

Olof Nordling, ICANN

Kristina Nordstrom, ICANN

Janis Karklins, GAC

Apologies:

Patrick Faltstrom, Technical Community
Hiro Hotta, .jp
Minjung Park, .kr

Current status of the IDN PDP WG 1:

* Anupdated IDN PDP timeline was posted on the ccNSO website

* The current phase of the group leading up to Brussels involves coming up with ideas

regarding the overall IDN policy

* The second IDN PDP Working Group has been established and will focus on the ICANN

Bylaws.

* The Working Group must decide whether it should look at the possibility of including
Latin script IDNs. If included this may be out of scope of the current IDN c¢cTLD PDP and

in which case the current PDP may need to be re-launched.

* The comments to the Chair’s Interim Paper is to be reviewed and discussed.

Action 07-01:

The Chair and Bart Boswinkel to send a note to the Working Group email list, explaining the
issue of Latin script and the current state of the Working Group for further discussion.

Action 07-02:

Kristina Nordstrém to announce upcoming calls and information about f-2-f meeting in Brussels

on the Working Group email list.



